A new tax will not help those that have lost everything in the wild fires of 2020. Yes, there is a surplus of harvestable trees, due to
the wild fires, because of the organic time limit before the quaulitiy of the trees start to break down.

But this tax will not improve the forests, nor help those affected by the wild fires. This tax is just another money grab by politicians
who have no idea what the forests need.

Thank you, and please vote no.



